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WELCOME TO THE FAMILY! 
 

Tyniya Greene  was baptized into Christ on Saturday, March 22. 

Tyniya is a Senior at University of Georgia. 
But he said to me, "My grace is sufficient for you, for my power is made 

perfect in weakness." Therefore I will boast all the more gladly about 

my weaknesses, so that Christ's power may rest on me. 2 Cor. 12:9 

 

 

 
 
 

 

A “Celebration of Life” Party: 
Honoring Andy Van Bueren 

               Date:  April 13, 2014 

               Time:  4-7 PM 
               Location: Duluth Festival Center 

                     3142 Hill St. NW 

                      Duluth, Ga   30096 
 

This special event is not a funeral nor a memorial service.  Andy 
rejoiced and looked forward to the day he would meet God face-
to-face and wanted to make sure that all were invited to celebrate 
that glorious day. 
The party will feature Oldie Goldie’s, Beach Boys, Motown music 
and much more.  There will be seafood and of course…..Sonny’s 
BBQ.   There will also be a time of sharing that will begin at 5pm.  
Our family looks forward to seeing all of you who will be able to 
come to this celebration! 
 
 CHURCH-WIDE YARD SALE 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

SATURDAY, MAY 17
TH

 8 AM - NOON 

 

 

 

WHERE: ATHENS CHURCH OF CHRIST 

      INFRONT OF THE CHURCH OFFICE 
 

WHEN: SUNDAY APRIL 27
TH

  NOON TO 3PM 

                FOOD WILL BE SERVED AT 12:15 PM 
 

WHAT: BRING THE WHOLE FAMILY FOR AN AFTERNOON OF  

FOOD, FUN, AND FELLOWSHIP FOR ALL KIDS! 
 

BOUNCE HOUSE       INFLATABLE SUPER SLIDE 
 

CORN HOLE TOURNAMENT       COTTON CANDY 
 

HOT DOGS, HAMBURGERS, CHICKEN  
 

NEW PLAYGROUND!!!!! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PRAYER REQUESTS: 
Mike Armstrong was admitted to the hospital on Thursday with chest pains. 
He had a stent put in and is now at home recovering. Address: 525 Ashbrook 
Court, Athens, GA 30605. 
 

Ray Mims’ cousin, Gene Mims, passed away on April 3. Ray attended the 
funeral last Sunday in Lebanon, VA. Ray’s address: 377 Hargrove Lake Road, 
Arnoldsville, GA 30619. 
 

Andy Van Bueren passed away on April 1. Please pray for his dear wife Pat 
and all the family. Pat’s address: 1039 Pinfeather Court, Lawrenceville, GA 
30043. Stephen and Kristen Van Bueren’s address: 400 Greencrest Drive, 
Athens, GA 30605. 
 

Dana Chacon’s father, Brent Snodgrass, passed away on April 1 at the 
age of 85. He leaves behind his faithful wife of 60 years. There was a beautiful 
family memorial service last Sunday in Tampa, FL. There will be a public 
memorial service in Naples, FL on April 26. It is requested by Dana that cards 
of encouragement be sent to her mother, Betty Snodgrass, 4111 Sand Lake 
Court, Tampa, FL 33624. 
 

Nancy Goodwin’s boss’ son, Christopher Griles, was in a serious 
motorcycle accident on March 30th in Naples, Florida. He has had surgery to 
fuse C3 and C4, C6 and C7, and he has had some movement in his legs. They 
have put in a tracheotomy, and the shoulder surgery has been done also. He is 
aware that his family is there and is able to use facial expression to 
communicate. His mom really appreciates the prayers. 
 

Wesley Gibson’s brother, Wayne Gibson, was urgently admitted to the 
hospital because his kidneys are deteriorating rapidly and his mineral numbers 
are very high. He is on the donors list but is now also on aggressive dialysis. 
The doctor said that his condition is complicated.  Wesley appreciates your 
prayers.  Wesley’s address: 1030B Pebblestone Drive, Watkinsville, GA 30677. 
 

Ralph Chacon’s mother, Jean Chacon, passed away on March 20. Ralph, 
Dana, Cali, Kati and Micaiah are in San Diego this weekend where they had a 
memorial service for his mother yesterday. Chacon’s address: 1120 Middleton 
Lane, Bogart, GA 30622. 
 

The Archers have lost a beloved family member recently, Mrs. Joy 
Archer. She lived 88 amazing years and was the cousin of Will Archer. Will’s 
address: 160 Habersham, Athens, GA 30606. 
 

Naomi Gray’s father, Adan Lasala, passed away suddenly on March 16. 
Naomi’s address: 13 Pinkston Way, Winder, GA 30680. 
 

Anthony Alford’s and Wesley Gibson’s coworker, Donale Ware, is 
asking for prayers as she is on her way to see her father, Donald Duvall, before 
he passes away. Donald Duvall’s address: Rt.2 Box 413, Muldrow, OK 74948. 
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Calendar of Events: 
    

 April 20  Special Easter Sunday Service 

 

 April 27  Spring Fling – Lunch and Outdoor Fun 

 

 May 3  8 am  “Athens Stomps Against Poverty” 

 

 May 17  8 am-12 pm  Church-wide Yard Sale 

 

 May 18  Generosity Sunday 

 

 June 1  11 am  Fort Yargo Service and BBQ 

 

 June 23-28  Vacation Bible School 
*Wednesdays in the summer, there will be exciting bible-filled midweeks for all of our children! 

____________________________________________________________ 
 

Welcome Mayor Denson 
 

Athens Church of Christ welcomes Athens Mayor Nancy Denson 

to our Worship Service this Sunday as we partner with the Mayor's 

Call to Service. 

Our community service effort entitled "Athens Stomps Against 

Poverty" (A.S.A.P) will begin on May 3rd at 8am in front of 

City Hall. 

We will begin to sign up volunteers this Sunday to serve in a 

variety of roles including helping students move unwanted furniture 

out of the dorms, serving the elderly through visitations, some 

landscaping, clean up and providing child care for volunteers. 

We have lots to do and all who are available are invited to serve. 
 

~The Elders 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS: 
 

THANK YOU: Dear Church, We thank you all so much for all the prayers, 
cards, food and all the acts of kindness you have shown our family. It means 
so much to us and has reinforced the notion that we are one body. We love 
you all.  
~The Gray Family 
 


